RCAF Station, Great Whale River P.O. Box 6121, Montreal, P.-t. October 2, 1962

Dear Mrs. Yane,

Thank-you for the large number of Nova Search observations that you sent. The Montreal Centre is still the most active of the three Centres taking part in this programme, and combined with the other Centres, a fair fraction of the sky is being covered.

Enclosed are my September C & N search reports. I made a search on every clear night during the month, and as you can see, the weather was not too good, until the last few days of the month.

That is all the news for now. Best regards, and good observing.

Yours truly,

Jim Low